
 

 
 

 
Class of 1997 
 
Class Agents 
Justin Rojas Castle 
Craig Miller 
 
 
December 2021 
  
Happy Holidays! 
  
As the Bell is back home in Crawfordsville and we head into a very busy time of 
year, we want to wish everyone a safe and happy Holiday season.  We haven’t 
been in touch for some time, and while this letter is short, we have a big 
ask.  We want to reconnect and hear from you! As we prepare for our 25th Big 
Bash reunion, knowing where everyone is and what they have been up to will 
provide a great foundation for planning this important event.  Plus we know 
many classmates will enjoy having an update about our class. 
  
Here is the link to an online form: https://forms.gle/TBLodNPKwCvsuKij8. 
Please take a few moments to fill it out, and we will send a follow up letter in 
late January with all of the responses.  We had a solid turn out for our 20th 
reunion, but also know many could not attend.  We are in the beginning stages 
of planning our 25th which will be June 3-5, 2022.  Mark your calendars! 
  
Stay tuned for a letter in late January 2022, and please take a few moments to 
fill out the form.  We’d love to hear from you! 
  
Wabash Always Fights, 
  
Justin Rojas Castle  Craig Miller 
jrojascastle@gmail.com  cramiller11@yahoo.com 
317-518-9436 708-238-0649 
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